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Dear HFCC/ASBU/ABU-HFC Members,

The HFCC in cooperation with the Arab States Broadcasting Union and the ABU-
HFC have the pleasure of inviting you to the joint global A11 Coordination 
Conference to be held in Prague, Czech Republic, from February 14th  to 19th 2011.

Please check the www.hfcc.org website later to download a booking and registration 
form. The name of the hotel chosen for the Conference will be announced soon.

The conference fee is 100 EUR per delegate. The fee will be collected by the 
Conference Secretariat between 1700 and 2000 local time on Sunday 13th February 
and between 0830 and 0930 on Monday 14th. Payment should be made in cash.

We look forward to your participation in the global A11 Conference in Prague.

Note for the Embassies issuing visa to the Czech Republic: Due to unforeseen 
circumstances associated with the events in Tunisia the conference venue had to be 
moved from Tunis to Prague on a short notice. Therefore, we would like to ask the 
visa authorities for understanding in that the visa are issued in time for the 
Conference. Thank you.

Oldrich Cip
Chairman, HFCC
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